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Division D Report 

August 31, 2016 
Completed 

• Officer training is complete. 
• All the Area contests and Division contest completed. 

 
 
Recognition 

• I would like to recognize Josephine Lee from the Anaheim Breakfast Club for placing 
second in the International Speech contest.  Well done Josephine.   

 
 

New Clubs 
• We will have another demonstration meeting for Wells Fargo Brea in the next couple 

of weeks. 
• Total Wine and More will hold the second demonstration meeting on May 16th. 

 
 
In Progress 

• All club visit reports completed. 
• Working with clubs to become distinguished.  

 
 
Upcoming Events 

• Yearend blast with Division A and D on Friday June 16, 2017 at Charlie Miller Hall, 
Garden Grove at 6:30 PM. 
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